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Program Information 

Scholarship Awards 

A big congratulations to Maria Avita for receiving both the J. Raymond and 
Augusta Gerberich Fellowship and the Vivienne Dean Litt Memorial 
Scholarship! 

Congratulations! 

Professional Opportunities 

Dr. Melissa Bray Interview 
 
 

Melissa had a great interview with Neag as part of their “10 Questions” 
series and answered a series of interesting questions about her past work 
in school psychology, and her current research projects. Thanks for being 
such a great representation of our program and field! 
 
To read the full interview, click here!  

 
Dissertation Boot Camp 
 

School Psychology Newsletter 
       Week of April 19th       
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The UConn Writing Center is holding a dissertation boot camp from 
Monday, May 15th to Thursday, May 18th from 9am-4pm. This is open to 
students working on their dissertations who would like to make a 
commitment to sustained writing and generating pages.  
 

There will not be any tutoring or lectures.  
 

For more information and to sign up, go here.  

 
PEO Projects 
 
PEO is offering scholarships for women pursuing a doctoral degree. The 
maximum award is $15,000.  
 

For more information on scholarships, go here. 
 

The organization also offers loans at 3 percent interest.  
 

For more information on loans, go here. 

 
Loyola Online Certificate in School Discipline 
Reform 
 
Loyola University Chicago is offering an online certificate program in school 
discipline reform with a cross-disciplinary collaboration with the School of 
Law and the School of Education.  
 

If you are interested, please go here for more information. 
 
Research Participation 
 

Autism Awareness 
 

Dr. Maryellen McClain Verdoes from Utah State University is doing a study 
about school psychology graduate students’ knowledge of autism spectrum  
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disorder. It is approximately 15 mins to complete and if you participate, you 
will be entered into a raffle to win a $50 Amazon gift card. 
 

To participate, go here. 
 
Students from Military Families 
 
Doctoral candidate Lindsey Marco from Washington State University is 
looking for individuals who grew up in a military family to participate in a 
survey for her dissertation.  
 

The survey can be accessed here. 

 
Graduate Assistantship Opportunities 
 
Program GAs 
 
 

The School Psychology program is hiring 2 GAs for next year. The position 
includes work with prospective students, admissions, and general program 
management such as managing the website, assessment cabinets, and 
putting together the weekly newsletter (J). 
 
If you are interested, please sent your resume/CV and a statement of intent 
to Melissa Bray at Melissa.bray@uconn.edu  

 
Job Opportunities 
 
CCSN Behavioral Health 
CCSN Behavioral Health in Glastonbury, CT is looking for a part-time 
Behavior Technician. The positon is 20-25 hours and offers supervision for 
BCBA certification.  
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More information is attached and if you are interested in applying, send 
your CV and cover letter to info@ccsnct.org  

CCSN is also interested in hiring students for other positions during 
the summer and during the year. Please also contact info@ccsnct.org if 
you are interested. 
 
 
 

Internship Opportunities 
 
 
 

Homer, Alaska 
The Kenai Peninsula Public School District (KPBSD) is looking for an 
intern! They pay interns the full salary and reimburse for up to $3,000 for 
relocation.  
 

If you are interested, please go here for more information. 
 
 
Practicum Opportunities 
 
New Britain, CT 
 
Jen Ortiz, the school psychologist in New Britain, is looking for a practicum 
student for next year.  
 
If you are interested, please contact her at jenmortiz@gmail.com 
  
 
 
 

Have a great week! 
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